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Re: AMPCO Submission – Resource Adequacy Engagement 
 
 
 

AMPCO is the voice of industrial power users in Ontario. Our mission is industrial 

electricity rates that are competitive and fair. 

Feedback has been requested by the IESO on its presentation made on November 18, 

2020. AMPCO has no particular comments on that presentation, since there did not 

appear to be any new information contained therein.  

However, AMPCO reiterates the comments that it submitted on October 20 since, in 

AMPCO’s opinion, it does not appear that the IESO has adequately responded to them. 

A generalized listing of “Written Stakeholder Feedback Received” is not a response – 

it is just a list.  

AMPCO appreciates the opportunity to provide such feedback again.   

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
President 


